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Dear Elaine

Your letter and proposal for an article on Helen Martins is of great
interest to me. I must apologise for not writing sooner as I have
been away on sabbatical. I have spoken to a photographer who has a
good collection of photographs of the house and work and we will put
together a collaborative article in the new year.

This is just to let you know that I would like to, and possibly can,

supply you with material about Helen Martins. I would also be grate-
ful if you could give me the address of Ms Collins-Nakles who refer-

red me to you as I would love to talk to her about her great aunt.

I am sure we will be able to give you something worthwhile.

Yours sincerely

R B BROOKS (PROFESSOR)
HEAD OF DEPARTMENT



